
 
 
 

COUNCIL OF UNIVERSITY SYSTEM PRESIDENTS 
June 6, 2017 

 
Meeting Notes 
 
 
The Council of University System Presidents met on June 6 with Chancellor Caret and USM 
senior staff. 
 
Chancellor Caret solicited feedback from the Presidents on outside speakers at Board of Regents 
meetings. He emphasized that these speakers provide differing perspectives that are of value to 
the USM. President Boesch spoke about the Green Coalition and the USM’s efforts to reduce 
emissions systemwide. 
 
Mr. Raley provided an update about changes in the CUSF/CUSS awards, particularly an increase 
in the monetary value. Chancellor Caret encouraged Presidents to invite their elected officials to 
BOR dinners on their campuses and other events. He also led a discussion of the format of the 
one-on-one meetings between the BOR and the presidents in closed session.  
 
Chancellor Caret briefed the presidents on the Business Higher Education Forum case study on 
cyber, noting that BHEF wants the USM to be a part of its updated case study. Mr. Hogan 
provided information about the USM’s legislative strategy between sessions. 


